
Now that the nights are drawing 
in, we are celebrating the winter 
months and the steady stream of 
events! We ended October on a 
high with our fantastic Halloween 
themed day, which proved to be 
a great success! A massive thanks 
to the staff and the residents for 
getting so involved and really 
entering into the spooky spirit of 
things. 
 
November and December will 
see more themed days, as well as 
being the first month with our 
brand new Movies and Sports 
lounge, details of which can be 
found overleaf…  



Halloween was an absolutely 
SPOOK-tecular celebration 
at Oxendon House! The 
highly talented Ostara 
Treatments (aka Tahnee 
Treadwell) came in and did 
some fancy painting for the 
residents! Helping to make it 
a day of fun and laughter! 



We are looking forward to more themed days 
in November and December, please get in 

touch with Henry (via 
activities.oxendon@jasminehealthcare.co.uk)  

mailto:activities.oxendon@jasminehealthcare.co.uk


Here are some candid snaps 
of some of the more low key 

activities taking place at 
Oxendon House this month! 

Pumpkin calving, music 
sessions and the 

introduction of our Tuck 
Shop! Lots of fun all around. 



 
• Residents will be putting 

their baking skills to the test 
with some new baking 
sessions! 

 
• We will be utilising the new 

entertainment centre to 
showcase a plethora of films 
and sporting events. 

 
• It is NEARLY time to begin 

decking the halls with our 
Christmas decorations! 
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